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MSD Executive Director Named Public Administrator of the Year 

Tony Parrott, Executive Director of the Metropolitan Sewer District of Greater Cincinnati, received the 
2013 Public Administrator of the Year Award, Innovation Category, during an awards ceremony on April 
19, 2013 at The Phoenix in downtown Cincinnati.  

Parrott was honored for his leadership in developing an innovative 
approach to reduce combined sewer overflows (CSOs). The wet 
weather strategy that MSD is implementing in the City of Cincinnati 
is viewed as a model for other urban communities across the U.S. 
that are under federal mandates to reduce CSOs. In addition, he 
was recognized for his vision to implement a shared services 
initiative between Greater Cincinnati Water Works and the 
Metropolitan Sewer District of Greater Cincinnati, which is expected 
to save between $68 and $105 million over the next 10 years.  

Each year the Greater Cincinnati Chapter of the American Society 
for Public Administration (ASPA-‐GCC) honors outstanding      
individuals for their work in the field of public administration                        
including government, education, and the non-profit sector.   Award recipients will also be recognized as 
part of Public Service Recognition Week traditionally held during the first week of May. 

 

Tony Parrott, left, pictured with Cincinnati City 
Manager Milton Dohoney at the awards ceremony. 


